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Hello, 
 
Thank you to all the Auxiliaries that attended the VFWA of NM’s training on July 19th at VFW 
Post 401 in Albuquerque. If not, I will be mailing the packet out to the President of the absent 
Auxiliaries. After National Convention, I will be reaching out to the President by phone to ensure 
each Auxiliary received the packet. I am requesting that when I call, please have your chairman’s 
name, phone number and address for me. I want to ensure all Auxiliaries are kept up to date on 
the Buddy Poppy/National Home Program, and assist if needed.  
 
I not only want to award a certificate to every Auxiliary in VFWA NM, (which means that we are 
taking care of our veterans and families), I am already planning extra special awards for those 
that do the requirements, and report it! It is in the packet your will be receiving. If you need any 
help, please reach out to me, my contact information is above!! We are Blessed to be a part of 
such a great organization, and able to make a difference in veterans and their family’s lives-LET’S 
DO THIS & DO IT SPECTACULARLY!!! 
 
Blessings to all, 
 
Kelly Fouse  
2025-2026 
Buddy Poppy/National Home Chairman  
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